
Our Future Plans 
 

 
  Since 2013, Faith Lutheran has begun several renovation projects in 

efforts to bring students a quality education in a Christ-centered 
environment. Thanks to FLHS’ faithful supporters and donors, the school has 
been able to continue refinishing and restoring each classroom, hallway, and 

office, along with bringing in new technology for each student.  
 

Projects of 2013-2015: 

*New tiling in the hallways 
*Refinishing floors in Tower 
*School gym receiving new floor 
*All students working with iPads 
*Classrooms in Tower receiving 
new furniture and painted walls  
*Fresh paint & new décor added to 
the Admission’s Office hallway  
 

 
         
 Goals for 2016: 
 
*Complete redesign to website 
*Additional flooring in hallways 
*Painting lockers (school colors) 
*Renovating classrooms  
*New displays for academic & athletic       
achievements 
*New student lounge 
*New science lab   
*Greenhouse in courtyard area 
 

 
 

Faith Lutheran is thankful for their generous donors and supporters, along 
with those who make contributions to the school. If you would like to help in 

continuing these efforts of growing the school to reach more students for 
Christ, please contact Chris Schoenleb at schoenleb@faithlhs.org   


